
Bloomer Rod & Gun Inc. 

 

*The next meeting will be December 8th at 7:00 pm* 

 
1. The Fall Gun Raffle has less than one month to go. Please contact Steve Siverling 

(715).933.2311 to get your tickets. IF YOU HAVE SOLD TICKETS AND YOU ARE 
HOLDING ON TO THEM PLEASE GET THEM TO STEVE ASAP! 

 
2. There will be a snowmobile safety class in December. Dates will be determined 

sometime in November. Please watch the website and Facebook page for more 
information. 

3. There will be an indoor archery season. To register your team please contact Don Lang 
(715).568.1265 or Mark Petska at 715.933.2167 

4. Mark your calendars!!! The Winter Party MAY be on January 23, 2021 (COVID-19), and 
the Ice Fishing contest will be on January 30th, 2021! 

5. There will be a CDAC meeting on 12/15 by phone. 

 
 

****** Remember to take someone along hunting or fishing****** 

 

 

 


